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Connecticut Weatherization Assistance Program Guidance on Radon 
 
The purpose of this guidance is to instruct the subgrantees on updated policy and procedures related to 
weatherization of homes based upon DOE WAP Guidance WPN 22-7 concerning Radon. If a household is 
determined to be situated in a EPA Zone 1 or 2 and/or potential sources of Radon infiltration have been 
identified during the audit the auditor is to provide all client’s with a print version of EPA’s ”A Citizen’s Guide 
To Radon”, utilize Form #41 “Radon Disclaimer”, informing them that Weatherization Assistance Program 
service delivery may result in increased levels of Radon in the household. 
 

Reporting Requirements for Radon 
 
Due to recommendations by the Department of Energy the Connecticut Weatherization Assistance Program 
has developed the following form for use by all Weatherization Assistance Program subgrantees. Any 
questions or concerns regarding this guidance and the associated reporting and client education are to be 
directed to: DEEP.Weatherization@ct.gov 
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